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As we grow as a company and improve the customer experience, we are proud to announce
the rollout of our new and improved website. Through the tremendous hard-work of the
Private Internet Access team, we have created a website which is a reflection of the positive
momentum that has been built upon with other feature improvements such as our Next
Generation Network, Wireguard and support for Dedicated IPs. 

Should you find any issues with the website such as invalid links, improper content or any
issue that may need to be resolved, please, as always, do not hesitate to reach out to our
Customer Support Department via chat or ticket. This, of course, is applicable to any issue
you may experience with the VPN as well. 

Thanks so much for your continued patience and support. 
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